From: Susan Kershaw

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and trade
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 7:45:35 AM

This bill MUST be put before the voters of this state as required by the Oregon Constitution.

It is not up to a handful of legislators to decide such far reaching taxing legislation perpetrated on the citizens of this
state.
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